
ATTENTION NEW YORK AND PENNSYLVANIA STATE RESIDENTS

NJIT is pleased to announce that we have registered with the States of New York and

Pennsylvania to withhold and remit income taxes for employees who reside in those states.

This change will be effective in2014. Ifyou wish to have New York or Pennsylvania State

income taxes withheld, New York residents must submit a Form IT-2104, New York State, City
and Yonkers Employee's Withholding Allowance Certificate, and Perursylvania residents must

submit a Form NJ-165, State of New Jersey Employee's CertiJicate of Nonresidence in New

Jersey, to the Payroll OfFtce.

For forms and information regarding New York and Pennsylvania withholding taxes, please go

to httn://rYww.njit.eddfinm or contact the Payroll Office at (973\ 596-3159.


